
 

 

 

10-12 March 2017 
Invitation for your Cubs to attend 

 

Dear Cub Parents, 

The Table Bay Rovers would like to invite your Cub son/daughter to attend the Leaping Wolf 

Workshop Weekend, that we will be hosting from 10-12 March 2017. The event will start at 18:30 

on the Friday and Cubs can be collected at 13:30 on Sunday. The venue for the event will be the 

Table Bay Rover Den, at 2 Graaff Avenue, Milnerton. The Leaping Wolf is for senior Cubs, so 

please ensure that your Akela approves of your Cubs attendance. 

On the Weekend your Cub will have the opportunity to fully complete the following awards, and 

will gain some Scouting skills from our experienced tutors. As these will all be senior Cubs, we 

can give them a bit of a taste of the independence and outdoor lifestyle they will be able to enjoy 

when they get to Scouts.  

Leaping Wolf Award* 

Civil Emergency Badge 

First Aid & Health Badge 

Food for Life Badge 

Outdoorsman Badge 

Recycling Badge 

World Scout Environment Badge 

The cost of the Weekend will be R400 per Cub (other arrangements can be made for those in 

need – every Cub deserves this experience). This will cover all meals, materials for their tasks 

and transport to various exciting activity sites during the event.  

If you are interested in allowing your Cub to participate in this, please let us know on 

events@tablebayrovers.co.za and we will send you further details of what your child should pack, 

and can expect in terms of activities. 

RSVP & QUERIES TO: 
events@tablebayrovers.co.za 

 

*Cubs will still be required to complete their Personal,  

Technology-in-Action and Global Awareness Challenge  

with their packs. Their Akela will inspect their Logbooks. 
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